
From: michelle.thomas@sce.com
Sent: 1/25/2011 9:58:32 PM
To: Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted
Cc: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. (jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov); Kaufman, Kurt 

(KKaufman@semprautilities.com); Gomez, Laurie (LGomez@semprautilities.com); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com); Besa, Athena 
(ABesa@semprautilities.com); laura.kimes@sce.com (laura.kimes@sce.com)

Bcc:
Subject: ME&O PIP Update - February 7th 

Good evening, Simon!

I wanted to let you know that the revised
statewide ME&O PIP wiii be submitted for upload to EEGA on February
7th, rather than on January 31st. The extended timeframe is due to
the fact that when the PIP was originally written, it far preceded the
SW ME&O efforts that eventually lead to the Engage 360 campaign. There
is a significant amount of updating related to direction from the decision
pertaining to the Engage efforts that the SW team would like to incorporate,
as weii as provide ample time for internal review from numerous stakeholders/management
within the lOUs.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Michelle
Thomas

Southern California Edison - Energy Efficiency 
Regulatory, Policy & Compliance

626.633.3478

PAX 43478

SB GT&S 0471716
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